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Learning Maths has never been so much fun!
Shout out to our Marvellous Mathematicians 
and their Superstar Parents!

Issue 7 / 21st Jan 2022

Dylan – Elephant Class Lynn– Lion ClassAhmad –  Eagle Class

There should be no such thing as 

boring mathematics.
- edsger Dijkstra

Family comment:
Ahmad enjoyed searching for big 
and small items. He found it a bit 
difficult to differentiate between 
big and small and repeated a few 

times.

Family comment:
Dylan enjoyed doing this activi-
ty. He liked rolling the dice and 

counting out the numbers in 
blocks. 

Child comment:
I enjoyed winning and playing a 

game with mummy.

Family comment:
Lynn loved to count the numbers 

and managed to find 6. Lynn 
find it quite difficult to learn 

how to play at first but later she 
managed to find the numbers. 

Food Fractions game – Fractions of quantity 
and shape

Where is 6? – Numbers within 6Big and Small - Estimating and Predicting

Fatma – LS7

Family comment:
Fatma enjoyed adding large 

numbers. It was tricky but she en-
joyed it. Fatma enjoyed the maths 

activities.

Child comment:
I enjoyed rolling the dice to add the 
numbers. I found it easy to do the 

maths challenge with my dad.

Rolling Dice / Changes Addition 
- Addition of 1, 10 or 100

Aaditya – LS3

Family comment:
Aaditya took a bit of time to 

understand the concept, but after 
multiple tries he did manage 
to finish the task. Well done 

Aaditya.

Child comment:
Was a bit hard for me to 

understand the numbers and 
following the instructions. 

Changes Challenge – Addition of 1, 10 or 100

Jayon – Kingfisher Class

Family comment:
Jayon had lots of fun doing this 

activity with his sister! Jayon 
understood the positions very well 
and showed that during the posi-

tion task. 

On or In  – Geometry - Positions


